
Message de Katrin Lando, 
Secrétaire de TESLA, DESY 
 
Dear Olivier, 
 
thank you for the message although it is sad. 
 
I remember Bernard Aune very well. What I really liked about him is that he 
was not at all an Ego type (I guess you know what I mean). As far as I know 
he was doing a lot of outdoor travelling and besides loved old movies (Here 
in Hamburg I recommended such a movie theater to him). I hope he was able to 
travel a lot after his retirement and did not loose his love for good films. 
 
I will remember him. Thank you for letting me know. I will tell Wolf-Dietrich 
next week on his return from a short vacation. 
 
Best regards, 
Katrin 
 
 
 


